
I am against this bill HB1171. Firstly, because it does not distinguish between an adult and minor 

'person'. Minors should be under the jurisdiction of their parents or guardians regarding reproduction. 

Secondly, no one should have the right to terminate a human being, just because that person is growing 

in their body. Every human being has the right to life. 

Thank You. 

 


